
Online Talks – For Students (Year 10 +)/Teachers/Parents/Carers:  

  

Following a break over the festive period, the BSMS Admissions and Outreach Team 

have scheduled more of our online talks designed for secondary schools students 

from Year 10 upwards.  The talks focus on a variety of topics and have previously 

had a really fantastic uptake with students both in the UK and worldwide.  We're 

relaunching these from February onwards and will be looking at areas such as 

student life at medical school, the NHS and getting into medicine.  All the talks are 

free to attend, but spaces are limited. Tickets can be booked on our events 

page here.   

 
 

https://www.bsms.ac.uk/about/events/index.aspx

